

## Year 4 Visit to Fishbourne Roman Palace



**Dear Parents** 

To enhance our new History topic 'The Romans' we have planned a trip to the Roman Palace in Fishbourne. The children will be involved in 3 activities: A workshop, visit to the Museum and a Tour of the Roman Palace.

The year group are going on two separate days.

Tuesday 24th April
4 Rowan - Mrs Shackman
4 Ash - Mrs Chana
4 Pine - Mr Hall

Wednesday 25th April4 Birch - Mr Cave4 Holly - Ms Martin

The children will travel by coach and leave school at 9.00am so should arrive promptly for registration. We should be back at school by approximately 3:30pm.

The children must wear their school jumper, sensible footwear and a coat as the Roman Palace can be very cold, but casual trousers are acceptable for this trip.

A packed lunch will be required, plus a drink and a snack (if your child receives entitlement to a free school meal then a packed lunch will be provided only to those children). They can also bring up to £5 to spend in the shop.

This really is a worthwhile trip, and, as such, the school is subsidising part of the cost.

You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £15.00 which covers coach travel, entry to the Roman Palace and the workshop. Although the contribution is voluntary, I do need to point out that it is probable that the visit could not take place unless all parents, who are able, are willing to contribute.

I appreciate that some families might find it particularly difficult to contribute all or part of the suggested sum, and if you feel that you are in such a position, please do not hesitate to contact Dr Jones in confidence to discuss whether some suitable arrangements can be made to cover the cost of your child's participation.

I also need to stress that if a family were unable to contribute, and the trip were still to proceed, no child within the year group for whom the trip is intended will be disadvantaged and be left out of the activity.

If you would like your child to have the opportunity to visit Fishbourne Roman Palace the reply slip must be returned to the school office by Friday 20th April.

Yours sincerely Mrs Shackman and	I the Year 4 Tec	ım		
~	Y	EAR 4 VISIT	TO FISHBOURNE ROMAN PALACE	
Child's name			Class	
I enclose £15.00 to	wards the cost	of my child'	s trip to Fishbourne Roman Palace.	
Payment can be m	• •	the following	ng:	
	Cheque		Parent Pay	
	Cash		Card payment at the reception desk	

Signed ......(parent/guardian)